
 

 
 

15th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

EYFS (FS1/Nursery) Family Day Out on Thursday 25th May 2023 
 
I have arranged for the Nursery children to visit Hucknall Library in the morning, I 
am then hoping we can have a picnic outside (weather permitting), followed by a 
visit to the Holy Cross Hucknall Church.  
 
This will involve the children walking to the Library, where they will rest and be 
able to use the toilet facilities. The children will then walk to the church where we 
will have our picnic and a tour around the church, and then walk back to school. 
Alternatively, you may wish to leave the group with your child after the church tour.  
 
For safety purposes we do need an adult to accompany their child, it would be lovely 
for the children to share this day with their friends. Grandparents are welcome to 
join us if parents have other commitments.  
 
On the day of the visit, please could you ensure the following: 
 

• Your child comes to school in their school uniform. 
• They bring their own packed lunch and a water bottle. 
• They wear suitable footwear, a sunhat, and a waterproof coat.  

If your child is already a Library member, they can choose some books to take home. 
If your child is not yet a member of the Library please click this link to complete 
online registration - click me. 

Thank you for your support, as always. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mrs Khalil 

 EYFS (FS1/Nursery) Family Day Out on Thursday 25th May 2023 
 

Name of adult ____________________________ 

Name of child ____________________________ 

https://emlib.ent.sirsidynix.net.uk/client/en_GB/nelib/search/registration/$N/EMLIB/true

